
 
 

 

Mr Falah Kirkuk 

MAM Foundation 

Email: falahkirkuk@gmail.com 

 

 

Dear Mr Falah Kirkuk, 

 

Kurdish Lobby Australia would like to thank you for all your hard work in the 

Kurdistan region, which admirably underlines your slogan of 'Peace, Coexistence 

and Development'. 

 

Kurdish Lobby Australia (KLA) is a not-for-profit organisation that advocates for 

all people in the Kurdistan regions by writing reports, statements and letters to 

the Australian government and international community. 

 

We have also done some humanitarian work such as raising and distributing 

funds for earthquake victims in Kermanshah, supporting Rojava refugees in 

Sulaimani, contributing to the refurbishment of a school in Rojava and having 

water tested for heavy metals in Judi camp, Makhmour. For more information 

about our activities please see our website  

http://www.kurdishlobbyaustralia.com. 

 

At KLA we believe in collaboration and in supporting other organisations like 

MAM to help communities from Afrin to Urmia, especially when they face natural 

disasters, war, economic hardship and significant health crises. Please let us know 

if there are any ways we can cooperate with each other in the future.  

 

If a KLA member travels to Kurdistan we hope our member can visit your office.   

 

 

Yours Sincerely. 

 

Gina Lennox BSc PhD                     Eziz Bawermend BSc MBA 

Co-chair & Public Officer               Co-chair & President 

                        Kurdish Lobby Australia 

M +61 402 964 627               Tel: +612 8987-4530 
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